

Tuesday 31st March 2020

Dear children.

I am supposed to be at school today but I cannot go out either, so instead I get to work from home and play with my children Zakariyya and Amaani Miah. My kids rang their grandma today and they told her how they had grown. Zakariyya told his favourite joke and grandma laughed loud down the phone. My children did their daily phonics/maths/English lessons, hope you are doing your sessions. We did Go Noodle today, it keeps my family fit and healthy along the way. After reading storybooks our tummies started rumbling, so then I taught them how to cook. We played out in the garden today and found some bugs in the grass. My neighbour saw me through the window and waved at me through the glass.

I will speak to you individually, so please continue your home learning daily. You can learn more from our school website, so please ask your parents to explore:

www.oasisacademyclarksfield.co.uk / Learning/ Learning at home.

Before I go, here is something you need to know. Our pet fish Bob is

safe, I have attached a picture of his face!



Take care, stay safe and see you soon.

Lots of love and a long lasting hug,

Mrs Miah

XXX

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/





